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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 5:52 AM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Petition for Indian Head Manor Section One-Inman Utilities

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

Petition for Indian Head Manor Section One-Inman Utilities 

Submission #:  1191901  
IP Address:  72.66.53.13  

Submission Date: 09/22/2021 5:52  

Survey Time:  27 minutes, 7 seconds 
 

You have a new online form submission. 
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
John Brough  

Address 
3755 Marvin Drive 
MD, INDIAN HEAD 20640 

Phone 
2402101183  

Email 
broughjohna@gmail.com 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
My 95 year old father-in-law lives in the development that will be served with the new proposed water line. The community has 
been working with Planning and Growth Management to get this water system installed for a very long time. I don't recall exactly 
how long, I believe it started in 2014, 7 years ago. There have been multiple petitions signed by the community, multiple promises 
by the County Planning and Growth department, a couple of briefings to the Commissioners, and several public meetings such as 
this. It seems as though it is impossible to get all the tasks done, blocks checked, approvals given to bring this project to completion. 
Just last May the Community was promised that construction would start very soon, now we need a hearing and some other things 
done before we can get to construction. This is just the latest in a string of commitments made by the County staff that all have not 
been met. The project is desperately needed by the community. I request that the Commissioners approve this project immediately, 
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establish this project as a high priority for the Commissioners, direct staff staff to expedite completion, require the staff to return to 
the commissioners with a schedule for completion and direct the County staff to immediately report to the Commissioners any 
deviation from that schedule with their plan to mitigate the delay. I also suggest that the Commissioners establish a review process 
on this project and possibly others with similar long delays and broken promises that would look at what went wrong that it took so 
long and why staff was unable to keep their commitments, in the expectation that lessons learned would be applied to similar 
projects in the future.  

Upload File(s) 

Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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